
   

 

REMIT OF THE FAMILY LAW COMMITTEE 

 

In light of a) the Report of the Scottish Civil Courts Review b) Mr Justice Ryder’s report in 

England and Wales entitled “Judicial proposals for the modernisation of family justice” c) 

the Supreme Court’s decision in NJDB and (d) legislative reform in family law, to consider 

the procedure to be followed in family actions and children’s referrals, with a view to 

ensuring that such actions are dealt with as expediently as possible.  This includes enhanced 

judicial case management and consideration of the content of pleadings and judgments.   

 

The Committee will take due account of the different circumstances of the sheriff court and 

the Court of Session whilst maintaining, where possible, consistency of overall approach.  

The Committee will make recommendations to the Scottish Civil Justice Council as to the 

policy which should be adopted and where appropriate will promulgate draft rules for their 

consideration.  



   

MEMBERSHIP OF THE FAMILY LAW COMMITTEE 

 

The Hon. Lord Brailsford (Chair) 

Sheriff Principal Stephen (SCJC Council member) 

Sheriff McCulloch (former member of the SCRC and chair of the SCRC child welfare 

working group) 

Sarah Wolffe Q.C. (Advocate and SCJC Council member) 

Gavin McColl (Advocate, former member of the CSRC) 

Clair McLachlan (Solicitor, former member of the SCRC) 

Stephen Brand (Solicitor, former member of the SCRC) 

Morag Driscoll (Solicitor, Scottish Child Law Centre) 

Catriona Whyte (SLAB) 

Professor Margaret Ross (Head of the College of Arts and Social Sciences, Aberdeen 

University) 

Simon Stockwell (Head of Family and Property Law, Scottish Government) 

 

Administrative support/observers 

Gillian Prentice (DPCS) 

Frances Macpherson (Sheriff Clerk) 

Ondine Tennant (or representative from SCJC Secretariat) 

Graham Crombie (Deputy Legal Secretary to the Lord President) 

 

 


